
PURCHASE NEW SPORTS BRA

DROP OFF   

All  sizes are welcomed, the more support the better

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

       To any Drake Women's Volleyball  player or for a drop 
off at the Knapp Center/more information contact
grace.schofield@drake.edu or leslie.flores@drake.edu 

SPORTS 
BRA 
DRIVE

DRAKE VOLLEYBALL'S

5/1-5/11

This June DUVB will  be heading to Costa Rica.  We are 
partnering with The Sports Bra Project in efforts to provide 
girls  who face a lack of access (whether it  be due to 
logistical ,  cultural  or financial  factors)  to sports bras in 
hopes to break down the barrier of sports participation in 
women and girls.

http://leslie.flores@drake.edu/

